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Dear Parents.

cireetings and I hope you and your loved ones are well and taking care ofyourselves.

As litb moves torvards resuming normalcy. we express our gratitude to all the parents

rvho fultllled their tlnancial obligations on time to maintain synergy between all

stakeholders. It is now time for payment olthe lees of the second quarter of this session.

The Fee structure is already put up on the website and the due date for depositing the fees

is 14th August. 2021. You can deposit the fees online or drop the cheques in the drop box

near gatc number 2 with details of the student written at the back. Since students are

alreadl- attending school, for precautionary safety measures, it is preferable that you

avoid coming to school for depositing fees in cash.

Let's ensure that we remain on the path of normalcy by following all safety guidelines so

that together we have and we will emerge stronger.

With ,ur arnr rcgards.
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Mrs. Navita I'uri.
Principa I

Civil Lines, Ludhiana - 141 001.
Fax : 0161-2300088

Phone (Otllco) : 0161 - 2301023,2gOl024
E-mall : kvmcivillines @yahoo.com

(City Campus) 272'lOB3
Website : www.kundanvidyamandir.com
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We are pleased to announce that significant steps have been made towards normalcy as

students of Classes X to XII have started attending offline classes. We are thankful to all

ol you tbr having extended lull co-operation in observing all safety norns as students

return ltl school and resume normal schooling life. We hope that students of all the other

classes s'ill also return to school in the coming month.


